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Photo Exhibition on “India through Sri Lankan Eyes” from 01 – 03 June 2015 at Kachchiwatta Ancient Temple in Galle City
Consulate General of India, Hambantota is organizing a Photo Exhibition on “India through Sri Lankan Eyes” from 01 – 03 June 2015 at Kachchiwatta Ancient Temple in Galle City.  A documentary film on Lord Buddha/Buddhism will also be screened on Poya Day i.e. 2nd June 2015 at the premises of the temple.
This exhibition would give an opportunity to visitors to know about the life of Lord Buddha and Buddhism.
The exhibition would be inaugurated by the Hon. Chief Minister of Southern Province Mr. Shan Vijayalal De Silva on 1st June 2015 at 1000 hrs.  Some Provincial Ministers, local dignitaries including senior Government officials are expected to attend the opening ceremony. 
It is expected that more than 2000 people would visit the exhibition.
The admission is free and all are welcome.
For further details please contact the Consulate General of India on telephone no.00-94-47-2222500 and E mail: cg.hambantota@mea.gov.in

